From: <u>Emily Bremer</u>

To: Enright, Cicely (cenright@astm.org)

Cc: <u>Megan Kindelan</u>

Subject: Standardization News interview

Date: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 4:42:00 PM

Cicely,

I hope this email finds you well. I'm writing in regards to the written interview I did for the Nov./Dec. 2012 issue of *Standardization News*. George Huff, who works for the Administrative Office of the US Courts and is active in various standardization activities through the ANSI-ASQ Accreditation Board and ISO, is organizing a conference on federal facilities continuity here in DC next month. He would like to provide hard copies of the *Standardization News* article at this meeting. May I share the PDF version with him for that purpose? If there's an appropriate channel for securing approval for this, please let know. Any guidance would be much appreciated.

Thank you so much!

Best,

Emily S. Bremer | Attorney Advisor



ADMINISTRATIVE CONFERENCE OF THE UNITED STATES 1120 20th St., NW Suite 706 South . Washington, DC 20036 (202) 480-2086 . ebremer@acus.gov . www.acus.gov